
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

 

TO : Interested Parties 

 

FROM: Juanita R. McGill, Procurement Coordinator   

   Office of Enterprise Technology (OET)/Medicaid 

    

Date : October 18, 2019  

 

RE : Release of Request for Proposals (RFP) titled:  

          “Surveillance and Utilization Review Subsystem” DHMH/OPASS 19-18325 

 

The Maryland Department of Health (MDH), Office of the Inspector General 

 has just released RFP number:  MDH /OPASS 19-18325 titled: Surveillance and Utilization Review 

Subsystem ” on eMarylandMarketplace  Advantage (BPM016604) 

https://emaryland.buyspeed.com/bso/login.jsp and MDH Website: 

https://health.maryland.gov/procumnt/Pages/Procopps.aspx 

                            

 If you are interested in submitting a proposal, please go to one of the above websites and  

download the specifications for the above-titled RFP  

 

A Pre-Preposal Conference concerning this Request for Proposals will be held on November 5, 2019 

@ 10:00 a.m. local time, at the Maryland Department of Health, 300 W. Preston St., Auditorium 

Baltimore, Maryland 21201The closing date for receipt of bids is Dec 17, 2019 @ 2:00 p.m. local 

time. Refer to RFP for delivery details. 

 

Contact Person: Calvin T. Johnson 

Contract Officer/ Office of Procurement and Support Services 

    201 W. Preston Street, 4th Floor 

    Baltimore, MD  21201 

    MDH.solicitationquestions@maryland.gov 

    (410) 767-8216 

Office of Procurement and Support Services 

Dana Dembrow, Director 

Phone: 410-767-0974 | Fax: 410-333-5958 

dana.dembrow1@maryland.gov 

https://emaryland.buyspeed.com/bso/login.jsp
https://health.maryland.gov/procumnt/Pages/Procopps.aspx
mailto:MDH.solicitationquestions@maryland.gov

